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  We are starting to do our 2019 membership 
drive. Please send in your membership so we 
can get your 2019 cards issued. Membership 
dues are $40.00. 
   I want to thank everyone who helps at our 
steak dinners.  They have been very 
successful, and I thank everyone for attending 
and supporting your auxiliary.  Our crew is  
the best.  
   We WILL be having a steak dinner in 
January, so mark your calendars!  It will be  
on January 4th starting at 5:00 pm. 
   The Christmas Bazaar is going to be on 
December 1st.  Come and check out all the 
vendors and see what you can find! 
   The children's Christmas party will be 
December 15th.  It will be from 12:00 to 1:00. 
Bring your children and grandchildren and  
have a good time.  Santa will be there for 
pictures, too. 
   Once again, we will be preparing the meal  
for the Mounted Sheriff’s Posse. Their dinner 
will be December 8th starting at 6:00 pm.  
   May you all have a wonderful holiday 
season. 
 

Thank you, 
Vickie Evans 
Auxiliary President 
 

 

 

Wishing Happy 
Holidays to all  

from our  
Legion family! 

 

Commander’s Corner 
   What a busy month this has been. 
   Through Veterans Day we attended the 
Stand Down, three school Veteran 
Appreciation assemblies, a ceremony at 
CBC, a flag retirement at Walmart, the 
Veterans Day Parade in West Richland  
and the Marine Corps League Birthday 
Ball.  Many thanks to all volunteers and 
your efforts in attending these events. 
   The coming holidays will also be busy  
with numerous events at the post.  We 
always need volunteers to help out at the 
post.  So, take a look at the calendar and 
let’s see more volunteers this year.  The 
New Year will bring more challenges as  
we move closer to making a decision on the 
status of the post facilities.   
   I encourage all Legionnaires to attend the 
next two meetings for they will be most 
critical to start the New Year.  As always 
have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year.  Be safe out there on the road 
whether you are in a car or on a motorcycle 
and be generous with the time with your 
family. 
 

Joe Winters 
Post Commander 
 

Auxiliary News 
   Hello All,  
   Hope you all are staying warm as winter is 
upon us now. 
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   You can renew your membership on line at www.legion.org/renew. 
 

Legion Riders 
   Wow! What a great year the ALR had! 
   Thank you all for your hard work, 
dedication and continued participation. 
We had an excellent year full of rides and 
events. Our 2nd Annual Patriot’s Day Ride 
was a huge success and we raised an 
awesome amount of money for Friends of 
Disabled Veterans. Thank you to Cathy 
Rossi for getting the event off the ground 
and running and to all the other members 
who supported our ride.  
   We had our election of new EBoard 
members and it has been voted that Jeff 
Madsen will be the ALR Director, David 
Reitz – Assistant Director, Kathy Loveland 
– Secretary, Frank Akerley – Treasurer, Ed 
Houghtaling – SGT at Arms and Chuck 
Cutrell – Road Captain. Thank you to all 
our 2018 EBoard members for your 
commitment to the ALR. 

 

 
   Starting this month, breakfast price will 
increase to $8.  Breakfasts will continue 
until March on the 2nd Sunday of the 
month from 8am-10am. Dues will also 
increase to $20 starting Jan 1, 2019. 
Our annual Christmas party will be at the 
Post on December 16th from 3pm-6pm. 
Please bring a dish to share and a white 
elephant gift (not to exceed $25) if you 
wish to participate.  
   Again, I cannot express my gratitude 
enough all our members that have stepped 
up this year to help.  A big shout out to our 
honorary member “Meema” for always 
offering a helping hand. I hope you all have 
a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
Ride Safe! 
 
ALR Director 
Jeff Madsen 
 

 
 

 

 

Post 34 American Legion Officers 2018 – 2019 
Commander .................................... Joe Winters 
Adjutant ..................................... Bob Trethewey 
Assistant Adjutant .......................... Steve Upson 
1st Vice Commander ........................... Bob Clark 
2nd Vice Commander .............. Gary Armstrong 
Finance Officer ............................. Frank Akerley 
Service Officer ...................................... Joe Iwan 
Chaplain .............................................. John Fish 
Sergeant at Arms ............................. Don Zolber 
Historian .............................................. (Vacant) 
Judge Advocate .................................... (Vacant) 
Honor Guard Captain ...................... Joe Winters 
Immediate Past Commander ......... Wayne Hein 
1 Year Committeeman ......................... (Vacant) 
2 Year Committeeman ......................... (Vacant) 
3 Year Committeeman .............. George Warner 
 

Chapter 34 AL Riders Officers 2018 – 2019 
Director ....................................... Jeff Madsen 
Assistant Director .......................... David Reitz 
Secretary ................................ Kathy Loveland 
Treasurer ................................... Frank Akerley 
Sergeant at Arms .................... Ed Houghtaling 
Road Captain ............................. Chuck Cutrell 
Quartermaster ............................... April Price 
Chaplain .......................... Garth Rettinghouse 
 
Unit 34 Auxiliary Officers 2018 – 2019 
President ..................................... Vickie Evans 
1st Vice President .................. Dianna Garrison 
2nd Vice President ................ Stephanie Clark 
Secretary/Treasurer ................... Arleen Miller 
Chaplain ................................... Tammy Smith 
Sergeant at Arms ...................... Cheyenne Bell 
Historian ............................ Jessica Wurdeman 
EBoard Members .............. April Price 
 Lisa Houghtaling
 Kathy Loveland 

Squadron 34 S.A.L. Officers 2018 - 3019 
Commander .................................... Bob Hylton 
1st Vice ..................................... Doug Schmunk 
2nd Vice ...................................... Dick McIntyre 
Adjutant ......................................... Kurt Bautch 
Finance .......................................... Kurt Bautch 
Sgt at Arms .................................... Ralph Grohs 
Chaplain ..................... Jim Reed (Dual member) 
Legion Advisors ..... Gene Hart (Dual member) 
                                  Bob Wiggins (Dual member) 
                                  Bruce McKee 

 
  

http://www.legion.org/renew


Our Sponsors 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 


